
 
                                                 
 

 

 
 
 

Minutes of Eco Committee Meeting held on Friday 28th February 2014 in the 
 Teen Scene. 

 
Present: Jamie(Shetland), Andrew (Shetland),Rachel (Orkney), Brogan 

(Whalsay), Pierce (Tiree), Anne (Jura), Mark (Jura), Ryan (Mull),  Zain 
(Lewis), Miss MacKay (Teacher), Mr Morrison (PSA), Mrs Gordon 
(PSA), Mrs Carson (PSA),Heather (Dylon’s Mum) Katarina and Eliza 
(Clayton’s Mum and Sister), Anna (Staffa), Mrs Kelly (PSA) 

 
 
 
New guests: Tom Malone Young Enterprise, Claire (Zanders Mum) 
 
Apologies: Miss Scrimegour (Principal Teacher) Miss McGinness (PSA) Mrs Duncan 

(PSA), Evan (Tiree) 
 
WELCOME  
 
Miss MacKay opened the meeting welcoming everyone. She introduced Tom Malone from 
Young Enterprise and the plans that have been discussed to develop/improve the 
Sensory Garden and school grounds. 
 
Sensory Garden and school grounds 
 
We had a discussion about the ideas for the sensory garden and school grounds. The 
pupils gave some great ideas about what colours of flowers they would like to see in the 
sensory garden. Shetland will start to grow some various colours of flowers at 
Horticulture with Tom Malone to show the pupils so they can choose.  
 
 
Morrisons “Let’s Grow” Vouchers  
 
The recycle bin has been delivered and now has to be sited somewhere. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
  
The next eco committee meeting will be held on the 21st March 2014 
 
 
   
Distribution:  Eco Committee display board, Eco Committee folder 

 
 


